
This week in our assemblies, we explored our
new school value: Inspiring Minds. 
We thought about the meaning of curiosity and
why being curious can lead to exploring
wonderful ideas. The children considered what
skills can help us be more curious and made
some great suggestions about asking questions
about the world around us and  listening to
each other. We discussed it being really
important to share our views and understand
that other people may think differently to us.
The children recognised the importance of
explaining their ideas.
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Headteacher’s MEssage

BOORLEY PARKBOORLEY PARK
NEWSLETTER 3NEWSLETTER 3

www.boorleyparkprimary.org/

This week parents and carers of Year R, 1 and 2 children
came into school to learn about how we teach phonics at
Boorley. We were delighted to share a taster of how
children learn to read in classes using our phonics
programme Success for All. We appreciate that it can be
difficult to attend workshops during the working day so if
you were unable to make these sessions or would like
some further support, please contact your child’s class
teacher in the first instance.

On Tuesday 8th and Thursday 10th October, parents and
carers will be welcomed into Boorley for our first parents’
evening of the year. These are vital opportunities to meet
your child’s new class teacher and discuss how they have
settled into their new year group. Appointments will be
booked via the EduLink app and instructions for how to
do this will be shared next week.

https://www.boorleyparkprimary.org/


Please see the school website for dates for Year R (2025 intake) tours

At Boorley, we strive to be as inclusive as possible. To

support us in continuing to learn about inclusion and

diversity, the staff have recently had training further

developing how we support children with autism. 

To ensure a consistent and inclusive approach, all

classes use visual timetables and images around the

classroom to support with routines and instructions

as well as within learning tasks. 

Another strategy we have introduced following

feedback from the children has been to build in

regulation time at key points in the day such as the

end of playtime and lunchtime. During this time

children are supported with strategies to help them

transition successfully from the outdoors and into the

classroom.

Nurturing Futures

We cannot believe it is nearly the end of September already!
Throughout the month of October, we are encouraging the
Boorley community to take part in Walktober. This involves
walking, cycling or scooting to and from school. 
There are lots of benefits of walking to school including fresh
air, talking to a family member or friend as well as helping our
mental and physical health. 
When walking to school please try and use the pavements
where possible. There is an unofficial through route between 
Turnberry Close and Kingsman Drive/Sunningdale Close which
is full of brambles. Please avoid this area to ensure everyone is
kept safe and natural areas are left to thrive.

Strengthening
Community
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Safeguarding Notices

KEY Dates
September

Monday 23rd September - Nasal Flu Vaccinations
Monday 30th September - Harvest Festival  

KCC Church food bank donations - UHT milk, rice,
crackers, biscuits, tinned food (meat, fruit, fish,
stew, vegetables, cream rice, custard and baked

beans. Please check for expiry dates 

October
Tuesday 8th and Thursday 10th Tuesday 8th

October - Parents’ Evening
Thursday 10th October - Parents’ Evening

Friday 11th October - INSET Day - school closed for
pupils

Wednesday 16th, Thursday 17th and Friday 18th
October - Book Fair in School - 3.15-4.15pm

You Tube
We are aware that pupils in school have been

accessing inappropriate content whilst using You
Tube. In school the children openly talk about what

they have seen online and share this information with
their peers. 

To help protect your child from viewing age
inappropriate content you are able to create an

account for under 13s with a Google account
managed by Family Link. This will give you access to

content settings and parental controls to help
manage what channels they can subscribe to and how

long they spend on the app. You can also enable a
restricted mode. However, this is not 100% effective. 

For more information about how to keep your child
safe whilst using You Tube please visit this NSPCC

page.
If your child has a You Tube account please be aware

that the age rating is 13+.

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-safety-blog/how-to-keep-your-child-safe-on-youtube/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-safety-blog/how-to-keep-your-child-safe-on-youtube/



